MISC SHORTLISTED AT THE ACCA MALAYSIA SUSTAINABILITY
REPORTING AWARDS (MASRA)
Our Sustainability Report 2016 themed 'Dynamic. Resilient. Synergistic', was recognised amongst the
best sustainability reports in Malaysia, when it was shortlisted at the ACCA Malaysia Sustainability
Reporting Awards (MaSRA).

The ACCA MaSRA aims to give recognition to organisations which report and disclose economic,
environmental and social information in line with Bursa Malaysia's Sustainability Reporting Framework
and global sustainability reporting standards and frameworks. The ACCA MaSRA also provides a
platform to encourage the uptake of sustainability reporting, whilst raising awareness of corporate
transparency issues and providing an impetus for organisations to improve business performance and
investability.

Pn Rozainah receiving the plaque from Dato Tajudin Atan, CEO, Bursa Malaysia

Representing MISC at the event were Management Committee member Pn Rozainah Awang, Vice
President of Finance; Teoh Paul Keng GM of Corporate Planning; Sharmel Ali and Farahiza Kabun
from Corporate Sustainability. Pn Rozainah received the plaque from Dato Tajudin Atan, CEO, Bursa
Malaysia at the Awards ceremony held at the Hilton Kuala Lumpur on 25 January.

L-R : Farahiza Azwa Kabun, Pn Rozainah Awang, Sharmel Ali and Teoh Paul Keng.

This is the third time our Sustainability Report has been shortlisted for this prestigious Award. The first
being in 2014, culminating in MISC winning the award for the 'Best First-Time Reporting' category.

This is a further recognition of our efforts towards Sustainability specifically in the standards we have
set in the disclosure of our non-financial performance. This good news follows the earlier
announcement of MISC's improved overall ratings of the FTSE4Good Bursa Malaysia ESG Index
(F4GBM) that is based on the review and analysis of corporate sustainability disclosures on
Environmental, Social and Governance (ESG) practices. This recognition is a strong motivator to
facilitate further improvements in the disclosure and transparency of our ESG practices, guided by our
sustainability strategy.

Commenting on this recognition, our President/ Group CEO Mr. Yee Yang Chien said, "We dedicate
this achievement to MISC's customers, shareholders, business partners, Board of Directors and
employees who fully supported the Group's sustainability agenda and valued the transparency of the
Group's sustainability reporting. We are continuously striving to drive a sustainable business strategy
that focuses on the added value and long-term outcomes that can be delivered through being
sustainable."

Well done to everyone involved for their overall contribution towards MISC's Sustainability Report 2016.
This recognition is an example of the embodiment of our 'Shared Success' spirit.

